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 Family, Friends and Associates, we want to 

thank you for all the support and love that you 

given us month after month. You encourage us to 

continue with the call that the Lord has placed 

on us. 

This September has brought so many 

adventures and good things. We want to share 

them with you.



September 2nd we started the 
2023-2024 school year at Charis 
Mexico.

Liliana started her second year 
of classes and I started as an 
intern. We are very blessed to be 
here with our Charis family in 
Mexico and excited to see God 
transform the lives of the 
students.

Open House At Charis México

This outreach was amazing. We 
gave 67 food packages to family's 
in Querétaro, 150 toys for their 
kids, 150 box lunches, 20 people 
asked for prayer. 

Glory to god!  We saw 5 people 
healed.

Outreach in Querétaro 



We had so much fun celebrating 
Mexico's Independence. We ate 
pozole (a typical Mexican dish) and 
had the opportunity to serve food to 
the Charis students. We shared 
delicious desserts. It was a great 
time in family!

Mexico's Independence 
and Charis México 11th 
Anniversary

Your Charis Mexico Family



This is the wonderful team 
that is working to establish a 
RA (Religious Assocation), 
this will offer us more 
oppurtunity with the 
community and government. 
We are so excited to be apart 
of this new season and reach 
more lives for Jesus in 
Queretaro.

Meeting to form RA

First Day Class 
Andres and Tomás started 
school this September, they 
are doing very well in school 
and are receiving awards for 
learning Spanish.  They have 
excellent teachers and 
classmates. 

We thank God for the lives of 
our children as they are with 
us in this great adventure and 
calling that God has placed on 
our family.  



I have had the opportunity to 
participate in Familia Charis 
podcasts, sharing lessons from 
our discipleship evangelism 
materials. Currently it has 
been seen or listened to by 
more than 100 people across 
the Spanish speaking world!

Family Time with César and 
Faby Del Angel  

Charis Family Podcast!



WE THANK EACH OF YOU FOR YOUR FAITHFUL 
PRAYERS AND SUPPORT! TOGETHER WE ARE 

TRANSFORMING LIVES!

Burillo ministries
I would like to receive the monthly newsletter 

Email: __________________________________

 Name: __________________________________

Paper/Address: 

___________________________________________________

__________________

I would like to become a monthly partner!

I would like to give a one-time gift!

Blessed in His love,
Robert & Liliana 

 2 CORINTHIANS 9:8  



Visit us at burilloministries.com. 

Follow us on Facebook and 
Instagram Burillo Ministries

Become a monthly partner or 
give a one-time gift on our 
website or our Subsplash 
account 
https://secure.subsplash.com/ui/a
ccess/TD5N3K/


